


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR HEBREWS
HeBrews Coff ee House has fl exible Sunday morning shifts 
available. No experience is needed - we will train you. If you’re 
interested, contact Dale Hill at 979-2188. Remember that 
proceeds from HeBrews sales go to CBC Student Ministries.

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEEDS YOU!
Help is needed in our Sunday Morning classes: teachers, 
assistants and substitutes. No experiences is neccesary! For more 
information, please contact Jessica Michal at the church offi  ce or 
jessica@goCBC.org.

WOMEN’S SERVICE GROUPS 
Ladies, join one of CBC’s Circles to be involved in service and 
ministry as well as prayer, support and fellowship. For details 
and meeting times and locations, pick up a Women’s Ministries 
brochure at the Women’s display in the lobby, or visit our website 
at www.goCBC.org.

MEN’S MONDAY NIGHT MEAT’N
Mondays, August 7 & 21 from 5:00 - 8:00 PM  Men’s Ministry 
Building. Food, fellowship and games for men. (sons too!)

CELEBRATE RECOVERY
Thursdays at 6:00 pm in the Chapel - A biblical and balanced 
program designed to help people overcome their hurts, habits 
and hang-ups. Join our monthly BBQ on August 24 at 5:00 pm.
Questions? Call Lynn at 663-0412 or Debbie at 231-1921.

KIDS CHOIR
Meets on Sundays at 10:45 am, beginning August 27, in the 
sanctuary for worship, then to room 328 upstairs. For kids in       
1st - 6th grades. Questions? Contact Krista McCoy at 327-5921.

JR HIGH ENSEMBLE
Meets on Wednesdays at 5:25 pm in room 321 beginning      
August 30. For more information, contact Krista McCoy at 327-5921.

BUSINESS OFFICE CLOSED
Labor Day - Monday, September 4

SUMMIT 60+ KICK OFF LUNCHEON
Wednesday, September 6 at 11:45 am in the CBC Activities Center
$3 lunch donation. Come join the fun!

GRIEFSHARE SUPPORT GROUP - NEW SESSION
You don’t have to grieve alone. A new 13-week session begins 
Sunday, September 10 and will meet at 4:00 pm on Sundays in 
the Men’s Ministries Building.

JUNK-A-TIQUE DONATIONS
Due to the extreme heat, our Junk-a-Tique pick-up team will be 
taking the month of August off . Dropped off  items will still be 
accepted. Thanks for understanding!

A current calendar of our special events and weekly ministries 
is available in the foyer display racks, in HeBrews Coff ee House,     
and in the church offi  ce. 


